
New Park Ridge Location
1580 N. Northwest Highway 

Suite 120 
Park Ridge, IL 60068

New Location Coming Soon!

Sessions at our new office
 will commence on Monday,

December 2nd, 2024! 
Stay tuned for more information!

From our PREVIOUS
Park Ridge location

Contact us at
intake@bellosacounseling.com or

(847)-220-4977


